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Dear parents and carers,  
 
An eventful week in school as we have been preparing for 
potential wider opening, dependent on the position and the 
Government’s further advice and directions from the begin-
ning of June.  
 As you will have seen from the very detailed letter sent 
yesterday by Mrs Westwood, there has been a very complex 
and comprehensive Risk Assessment prepared to ensure 
that any phased re-opening is well–managed and safe.  
School has been re-organised to accommodate necessary 
changes to make it as safe as possible for all. I’m attaching 
a few photographs below.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wishing you all a peaceful and enjoyable half term. We 
will need to see what the new term brings us when we hear 
further after June 1st. As ever, thank you all so much for 
your support during closure so far-you continue to do an 
amazing job supporting your children.  
   
        Jacquie Birch     Associate Headteacher  
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